
Note of SPHE/RSE post-primary DG online meeting, March 2021    

 

     Agenda item   
1. Housekeeping 

governance 
minutes and 
matters arising 

The minutes of the meeting held on Feb 25th were approved, the agenda 
was agreed and no conflicts of interest were declared.  
Karen Ryan was welcomed as a new member to the group, representing 
ASTI 

2. Research  
 

An overview of the context and purpose of the research which provides a 
map of the RSE curriculum across 4 different countries/jurisdictions was 
given.  
 

3. Feedback from 
break out room 
discussions 

Breakout discussion focused on these questions: 
How is this research useful in enabling us to benchmark learning in RSE in 
junior cycle?  What do you notice about the strengths and gaps in the Irish 
context, when compared internationally? 
 
Feedback from the different breakout rooms led to rich discussion  
 

4. Next steps  Next steps and a time-line of work in SPHE/RSE developments was shared 
with the group 
 

5. AOB 
 
Date for next 
meetings 

The need to include male perspectives when considering the work of SPHE 
was raised. 
 
Wednesday, May 12th  2021 
 

 


